Repaid 18/5/55 circulated Committee 12/7/55

Litchfield House,

1 All Saints Passage,

Cambridge.

13th May 1955.

Paul Russell-Gebbett, Esq., Department of Spanish, The University, Nottingham.

Dear Russell-Gebbett,

I am enclosing a note for your kind attention. It deals with the advisability of helping to bring together Catalan scholars in the U.S.A. and American scholars interested in Catalan studies, and possible relations between them and our Anglo-Catalan Society.

Of course what really matters for us is to consolidate our own Society. I am bringing this matter to the attention of our Committee only because Miquel Ferrer in Mexico and Ventura Sureda in the U.S.A., encouraged by our recent Conference, have written to me about it.

Meanwhile I am writing to them, without committing the Anglo-Catalan Society, saying that their suggestions are being studied.

Yours sincerely,

Enc.

J. M. Batista i Roca.

Malistario ca

I shall send a returne of my paper one of these days.

Elliott's application for the scholarship is also included. We have to be ture it fits with the terms sent from Barcelona